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September 27, 2019 
 
 
Dear BICEPP Member:   
 
Nominations are now being accepted for the BICEPP Board of Directors. Each year approximately 
half of the Board is up for election. This year there will be 8 (eight) Director’s positions that will need 
to be filled. Please consider nominating yourself or another BICEPP member to fill this two-year 
term, running from January 2020 through December 2021.  
 
In order to qualify for nomination, the nominee must:   

• Be a member in good standing with BICEPP  
• Be able to attend monthly meetings of the Board of Directors; and 
• Be willing to commit the time and energy to actively participate in BICEPP -- by serving on 

Board Committees, attending events, etc. 
 
BICEPP Board Meetings are held the first Friday of each month at 7:30 am. Meeting locations rotate 
and are held throughout the Los Angeles area. Committee meetings/work may require additional 
time or travel.   
 
Being a member of BICEPP’s Board of Directors can be a great way to expand your role in the 
emergency management/business continuity community and increase your voice in shaping the 
future of our organization. Please consider submitting your nomination.   
 
Interested parties should complete the attached nomination form and submit it by email no later 
than Friday, October 11th, 2019 to: leeg@businesscontingencygroup.com . Candidates will be 
voted on during the second half of October and announced in November.  
 
If you have any questions or would like more information about this opportunity, please contact 
Lee Goldstein, VP. Private Sector and Elections Chair, at (818)800-8665 or 
leeg@businesscontingencygroup.com.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Lee Goldstein 
VP. Private Sector and Elections Chair 
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